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Class Teacher 
I can’t quite believe we are coming to the end of our first term together. What a term it has been! 
We have challenged ourselves at Robinwood, started our prefect roles and been fantastic role 
models to the younger children in school. We have also worked exceptionally hard academically 
and I am so proud of all of Cheetahs! I loved meeting lots of parents and carers this week and 
discussing your child’s progress – if anybody did not have a meeting and would like a call next 
week, please do let me know. 
 

Curriculum 
History – this half-term, the children have been learning all about the Second World War. We 
have looked at lots of vocabulary such as appeasement and treaty and analysed the causes of 
this war. In English, we have read all about Anne Frank and in Guided Reading, we have been 
studying poems from WWII. This is a topic the children have really enjoyed. 
 
P.E. – we have been extremely lucky to be taught basketball by Ellen, from Liverpool FC 
Foundation. Each Thursday, Ellen comments on the manners and teamwork of Cheetahs and it 
is amazing to hear! The children have learned how to dribble, shoot and pass. I think we have 
some future basketball players in the making! 
 

Science – Miss McCauley (our trainee teacher) has been teaching us all about physical and 
chemical changes in Chemistry. The children have LOVED either watching or participating in 
experiments that explore this. Their favourite was analysing the effects vinegar and bicarbonate 
of soda have when mixed together. 
 

Stars of the week (06.12.24) 
Star of the Week – Jake 
Reading Champion – Kelsie 
P.E. Star – Isabel 
Rights Respecter – Erin 
 

Stars of the week (13.12.24) 
Star of the Week – Oliver D 
Reading Champion – Max 
P.E. Star – Layla 
Rights Respecter – Gracie 

Important Information 
P.E. Days – Thursday and Friday 
Snacks – Please ensure children are bringing healthy snacks to school for break and lunch times 
Monday 16th December – Christmas Dinner (£2) and Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 20th December – Christmas Party Day (own clothes) and finish for Christmas Break at 3:10pm 
Monday 6th January – Return to school 
 

To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MissCaldwell09 and 
@WhistonWillis1 on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Caldwell                                   
 

 


